The following message is sent on behalf of Dr. Christine A. Stanley, Vice President and Associate Provost for Diversity.

LEARNING FROM CAMPUS CLIMATE DATA: A work session using university-wide campus climate survey results for students, faculty, and staff

Thursday, April 20, 2017 9:00 AM – 2:30 PM Memorial Student Center, Gates Ballroom

You are invited to a work session to discuss the results of recent faculty, staff, undergraduate, and graduate student campus climate assessments. Results from past presentations and campus climate studies are available to review prior to the session at: http://diversity.tamu.edu/Campus-Climate/Presentations.

Session goals:

- To share how the results of campus climate assessments have been used to create an inclusive and welcoming environment
- To generate specific, concrete, and actionable recommendations, anchored to the assessment results

Dr. Christine Stanley, Vice President and Associate Provost for Diversity, will provide an overview of current activities and challenges grounded in the campus climate assessments and state of diversity at Texas A&M University. Key Unit and University leaders will present results and challenges evident in the campus climate data for their respective groups. Working in small groups, participants will have the opportunity to consider data and concerns from the campus climate assessments and generate actionable strategies to address those concerns.

Welcome and Remarks:

Michael K. Young, President Karan L. Watson, Provost and Executive Vice President

Session Presenters:

Barbara Abercrombie, Vice President for Human Resources & Organizational Effectiveness John August, Dean of Faculties and Associate Provost Karen Butler-Purry, Associate Provost for Graduate & Professional Studies Christine Stanley, Vice President and Associate Provost for Diversity C.J. Woods, Associate Vice President for Student Affairs

Registration:

To register, visit https://tamu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6yDT2Y8p2CPXZsN or contact Deyanira Ely at dely@tamu.edu or (979) 458-2905 by April 17, 2017. Please inform us of any necessary accommodations when you register. Lunch and refreshments will be provided.